Myers, Jeanie

R
From: Stephanie Smith
Sent: 2021/05/06 11:42 AM
To: Myers, Jeanie; City Clerks Office
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application #A-2021-0086 Ward 3

Good afternoon Members of Committee of Adjustment
| received a Public Notice for Application #A-2021-0086 Ward 3.

This application for a minor variance is not minor in nature and the application should be denied as
the intent of the Zoning By-law is not being maintained. We need to maintain the character of Peel
Village and unfortunately this application does not comply.

The applicant made reference to the pandemic and difficulties to access material and the cost of

materials in the Application Form. Fortunately for the applicant, the pandemic will pass and access to
material will be restored very shortly. Financial hardship should not be used as an excuse to not

comply with the by-law.
| would appreciate a copy of the decision following the hearing.

Thank you for your time and consideration on this matter.

Stephanie Smith



